

ST MARY'S CE FIRST ACADEMY

NEWSLETTER

ISSUE NO: 111 04.03.2022

"SHINE AS A LIGHT IN THE WORLD"

Matthew 5:16

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you have all had a wonderful half term with family and friends. We have started this half term by welcoming some new members to the St. Mary's team. In reception Miss Rickards will be supporting the children and teachers. In Year Three we have Mrs Dukes and Miss Davis who will be teaching Year three as a job share arrangement. Miss Davis will also be working across the school supporting children who need a little extra push following the last two years of COVID disruptions. Miss Turton will continue to be working at St Mary's for one day a week, again across the majority of year groups and she is also now supporting children in Year 5 and 6 at Brewood. Finally, we have welcomed Miss Hothi who is the new Sport's coach. She will be running active sessions at lunchtime, delivering PE lessons and providing two after school clubs. We still have places in all of our sports clubs. Please contact Mrs Johnson in the office should you wish to book your child into one.

This week we joined in with World Book Day. A huge thank you to everyone who joined in. The children were busy throughout the day making bookmarks, creating books reviews, finding out about different authors and even taking the challenge of 'character hunting' in MC Grammar's newest book rap! All children will receive a £1 book token from the Book Trust. This year book titles for our younger readers include Dinosaur Roar and a special Hey Duggie story where the Squirrels achieve a World Book Day badge. Older readers can enjoy a selection of titles written by well known authors such as Michael Morpurgo, Sharna Jackson, Rashmi Sirdeshparde and Matt Lucas. The vouchers can also be used towards full payment of wider texts.

As COVID rules are now being eased we really would like to encourage as many parents, carers and family members to consider becoming reading volunteers. Reading is such an important life skill and hearing all of our children read regularly is vital in early development. If you are able to hear readers please speak to myself or Mrs Johnson and we will arrange DBS and relevant safeguarding training for you. Thank you in advance for your time.

Many Thanks,

Mrs N.R Brennan Head of school



It's Mother's Day on Sunday 27th March! Why not visit our ...



On Monday 21st March (during the school day) The PTA are running a secret gift shop.

Children will be able to choose and buy beautifully wrapped gifts for Mums, Grandmas and all the lovely ladies in their life.

All giffs are £4.00 each (or 3 for £10)

How this will work.

Please complete the order form on the reverse and return with the correct money in a sealed envelope marked 'PTA - Mother's Day' to the school office (your child will then receive token(s) in school to visit the gift shop & choose their very own special gift(s) for Mother's Day)

<u>Please return by Friday 18th March.</u>
Children will bring home their special Mother's Day gifts on Friday 25th March.

PTA

Please could we ask you to support our PTA with this lovely event for Mother's day. Forms have gone out with all children.



STAR OF THE WEEK

** * *	X X	* * A	
Cla	SS	Pupil	
Nurs	sery	Jacob	
Recep	otion	Jonah	¥
Year	1 & 2	Ezra	
Yea	r 3	George	
Yea	r 4	Isabelle	
	*	* *	

A massive well done to all children for all their hard work this week. We are proud to call you a part of our St Mary's Family.





Where's Wally Day!



Thank you to everyone who has participated in our 'Where's Wally event' for world book day all children and staff looked fabulous. I know they had so much fun celebrating this event





HAPPY WORLD BOOK DAY!!



he today's displayly commented world, shakines and adults are constantly processed with new ways to respay, sear and constitute, which are applied beings if a posterial house ways to respay, sear and constitute, which is explained beings if a posterial house of the process of

What parents need to know about ONLINE CHALLENGES

MENTAL HEALTH & WELLBEING

VARYING LEVELS OF RISK

FOMO'-FEAR OF MISSING OUT

The Paper of Minning Over UVOMO in a strong amount of the paper of the





STRIVING FOR LIKES

to a recognity that the first Challength Commencement is as a second at the process of the process of

The contest person of school will start a fraced and their prompted committee. Moreon, 12 Year 2

"If I got 250 than, I'd be the the's profits sold of mounts then the year." Assert, 15, Sant 7



COMMUNICATION &

MONITORING

THINK BEFORE ACTING

SETTING UP EFFECTIVE PARENTAL CONTROLS

REPORTING & BLOCKING

VALIDATE SOURCES

FACING REALITY

MININE.

St Mary's CE First Academy Term Dates and Holidays 2022-2023 Dates are subject to change.

Spring Term 2022

Thursday 17th March - School disco (PTA Event)

Friday 18th March - Red Nose Day - come dressed as a Super Hero £1.00 donation for charity.

Monday 21st March - Mother's day secret shop (PTA Event)

Tuesday 29th March - Whole class and School leaver photograph's

Term ends: Friday 8th April

Holiday: Monday 11th April - Friday 22nd April

Easter Sunday: Sunday 17th April

Summer Term 2022

Inset Day: Monday 25th April

Term Starts: Tuesday 26th April

May Day: Monday 2nd May

Half term: Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June

Term ends: Thursday 21st July

Holiday: Friday 22nd July - Friday 2nd September

Autumn Term 2023

Inset Day: Monday 5th September

Term Starts: Tuesday 6th September

Holiday: Monday 24th October - Friday 28th October

Term ends: Friday 16th December

Holiday: Monday 19th December - Monday 2nd January

Inset Days (School Closed to Pupils)

Monday 25th April 2022 Monday 5th September 2022